
Robins class (y3) 

 

 Friday 4th October 2024:  This week we have been… 
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At the beginning of the week, using the book ‘The Stone Age Boy’, we learnt about using 
adverbials of time and place and then planned a postcard from the boy to his home. 

At the end of the week, using the book ‘Claude in the City, we read to the end of the 
story learning of Claude’s heroism and then first wrote questions for a press 
conference with the main characters before planning a newspaper report about the 
robbery. 

Our spellings this week have all been words ending in -sure 

Treasure, measure, leisure, pleasure, pressure, exposure, enclosure, closure, disclosure, composure 
We will continue this into next week too. 

M
at

h
s 

   Addition and subtraction:   

This week we have been starting with 3-digit numbers and then adding first ones and then 

tens. We have been crossing the tens so have also had to exchange using either base 10 or 

our own drawings of fish (hundreds), chips (tens) and peas (ones). 
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• RE – We learnt about the story of Abraham and discussed how difficult it might have 

been for Abraham and Sarah to trust in God. 

• MUSIC – We practiced the note A and semibreves (4 beat notes) alongside crochets (1 

beat notes) and minims (2 beat notes). Then we practiced playing pieces using both 

notes A and B. 

• Science – We investigated how do we stay safe in the sun? 

• PE- Basketball – we developed our team working skills and learnt how to attack and 

defend. 

• Computing - we used a laptop to complete some work for our newspaper reports and 

thought about whether digital devices can always do a better job than more 

traditional materials like pen and paper. 

• Spanish - we continued to learn how to count. 
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PE is swimming on Tuesdays and basketball on Fridays; come in PE kit both days please. 
Please remember to remove earrings on both days. 
 
Lots of the children have been getting hungry at playtime and we don’t have food in 
school to give them so please do send them in some fruit/veg sticks for playtime.  

 


